
Date: Wed, May 20, 2020 at 12:29 PM +0300 

Subject: Reg: Education knows no Lock down - Thank you for all Staffs of Virtual Class 

To: <principal@yaraschool.net> 

 

Dear Madam, 

Happy Ramadan to you and all your staffs in YIS. 

  

During this Pandemic Situation the world has shut down but Education knows no Lockdown. The voice 

of Knowledge booming through Class. Now it’s BOOMING THROUGH A VOICE OVER to picking up 

Online Classes by Teachers and Academic Staffs. Here’s to all Teachers and School Staffs who are not 

letting this pandemic affect Academics. We are thankful to all staffs. 

  

Our daughter NEHA RAVIKUMAR, GRADE - 1D, enjoying her online classes. We wish to express our 

sincere appreciation to the Online Teachers of GRADE -1D (Mrs.Nazia Mirza & Mrs.Tahera – Hindi 

Teacher & Art Teacher) by providing their extra efforts to deliver the class in an interactive and 

disciplined manner. 

  

At the same time, we feel blessed to have her Kindergarten Journey with YIS. The Teachers who had 

taught our daughter from Nursery to UKG are remarkable. We would like to convey our heartfelt 

appreciation to the Kindergarten teachers for their Priceless efforts, Understanding, Support, Guidance 

and contribution towards our daughter’s Progress.  

  

We wish to mention the names of teachers especially Mrs.Namitha (Nursery), Mrs.Risitha (LKG) & 

Mrs.Parveen Nasser (UKG-H) & Mrs.Rashi (UKG Hindi Teacher).They have absolutely given a lifetime 

impact to our daughter. Their Dedication and Creative teaching had enabled our daughter to receive 

positive educational experiences throughout her Kindergarten Journey. 

  

Our Special Thanks to Mrs.Leela Balakumar, Supervisor/KG, She is one of the most hard-working, 

compassionate individuals in YIS. She genuinely cares about the academic, social and emotional well-

being of her students and encourages them to define their own version of success each day.  

  

BEHIND EVERY GREAT SCHOOL IS A GREAT PRINCIPAL. As a Principal you have shaped the 

conditions of teachers and Students to learn and succeed. Thank you Mam. 

  

Thank you so much for making school such a magical, loving place for our daughter. 

  

  

With Regards, 

Parents of NEHA RAVIKUMAR (Grade - 1D) 

Mr.  & Mrs.Ravikumar  
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